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To All K-1 & K-2 Visa Applicants 
 
After the National Visa Center sends your I-129F petition to the U.S. Embassy in 

 

Havana, Cuba you need to schedule your visa appointment. 
 

 
 
To schedule an appointment you can visit the website  http://www.ustraveldocs.com/cu (English) 

or  http://www.ustraveldocs.com/cu_es (Spanish). You can also schedule appointments by 

telephone. The telephone number in the United States is: (786) 408-5995. 

 
 
On the day of the interview, the applicant should arrive at the park located on the corner of 

Calzada and K streets near the U.S. Embassy at 7:00 AM with the required documentation 

and fee. For current K visa filing fees, please visit the USCIS website. If you need further 

information, please send an email to havanaconsularinfo@state.gov. 
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